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Having been granted unique access to CCRC data, 
researchers at the University of Sussex are under-
taking important new research on the impact of 
legal aid cuts on applications to the CCRC. 

As part of the research, we are talking to legal 
professionals who have experience of publically-
funded criminal work to understand how legal aid 
changes have affected their ability to work on  
CCRC applications. 

The CCRC will be reporting relevant findings to the 
appropriate public bodies and agencies as part of 
its remit to improve the criminal justice system. 

 

If you are a member 
of the legal profession 

with experience of 
doing publicly-funded 
criminal defence work 

in England or Wales 
we want to talk to you. 

Interviews lasting no 
longer than an hour 

will take place across 
England and Wales in 

early 2020.  

If you can volunteer 
your time, we will 

come to you. We can 
even arrange a Skype 

or phone interview. 

    

For more information 
or to volunteer to take 

part, please contact:  

amy.clarke@sussex.ac.uk 

mailto:amy.clarke@sussex.ac.uk

